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The Florida Governmental Utility Authority is not affiliated with any candidate running in the 2014 Primary Election, but is happy to assist in informing our customers who are Collier County voters about the 
upcoming 2014 elections. For more information about elections, please contact the Supervisor of Elections Office at (239) 252-VOTE (8683). 


